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Join West Safety Services for an exciting presentation of:

5 Things You Need to Know about NG9-1-1!

West Safety Services is pleased to offer this NG9-1-1 Technology Seminar in Minnesota!  We cordially invite you to join us for this informative session.


Wednesday, July 26, 2017
St. Cloud Police Department
Training Room A
101 11th Avenue North
St. Cloud, MN 56303
(Sign-in 10:00 - 10:30 am, Seminar ends approx. 2:00 pm)

Agenda and discussion topics will include:
1. What is Next Generation 9-1-1 (NG9-1-1)?
2. New FCC Location Mandates
3. Text to 9-1-1 Update
4. GIS Update:  Data Accuracy, EGDMS, LVF/Transitional Data Management 
5. Cybersecurity for the PSAP

This seminar is offered at no cost to attendees.  Lunch will be provided for each registered attendee.  Do not miss this key opportunity to get the latest updates on NG911 technology. Feel free to forward this invitation to your staff and PSAPs that would be interested in attending. We look forward to seeing you there!

To register, please complete the following registration form:

Please e-mail or FAX this completed form to:  Donna McNeiley		dmcneiley@west.com or 	Fax:  (720) 494-6600

If more than one person from your team or agency will be attending, please submit a registration form for EACH attendee.  This ensures proper planning for materials, pre-printed name tags, and meals/beverages for each participant.

	Name:
	

	Title:
	

	Agency:
	

	Street Address:
	

	City, State and Zip:
	

	Phone:
	

	e-mail:
	



You will receive a registration confirmation via e-mail.   We look forward to seeing you!
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